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Comments: This proposal is a significant change in the use of this forest service land. It should be subject to an

environmental impact assessment. 

The project would benefit only the property owner and their wealthy clients. It does nothing to increase

recreational opportunities for ordinary Montanans. Forest Service land should be available to all, not just out of

state privileged people with lots of money.  

Where is the plan for alternative energy generation and use, or will this another fossil fuel consumer?

Why not preserve the historic buildings?


